
Spencer Fane San Jose Office Sponsors Christmas in
July Community Event

The Spencer Fane San Jose office was honored to sponsor Christmas in the Park’s “A
Merry Little Speakeasy,” the organization’s Christmas in July fundraiser, on July 19.
Attorney Maria Bellafronto organized the firm’s support for the event, which was also
attended by Jen Coleman, Karen McCay, and friends and family members.

Christmas in the Park is a community-focused nonprofit that harnesses a dedicated
budget – 90% of which stems from fundraising efforts – to create festive displays,
entertainment, and special programs that serve the interests of the community and
are free to the public. The Christmas in July speakeasy featured casino games, an
open bar, DJ-curated music, food stations, a photo booth, a raffle and live action,
and more.

The Spencer Fane San Jose office also sponsored Christmas in the Park’s Enchanted
Forest in December 2024, decorating a Christmas tree as part of the largest art
project in the city. The office’s patronage of this organization showcases Spencer
Fane professionals’ ongoing dedication to the communities in which the firm
operates.

Learn more about Christmas in the Park here.
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